INDONESIA

The government does not require disclosyre of the financials-of-privately-held companies. But an online
service seems to provide a solution for a fee: https://companieshouse.id/

To report dead links in the above, provide feedback, or to notify CHWMEG that updates to this
information is necessary, click the link below to send an email to Randy Mott (type a brief note with
your feedback before sending your email):

: mailto:europe@chwmeg.org?subject=-- INDONESIA -- Feedback/Dead Link/Update Required for Accessing Financial Information :
L o o o o o o o o o o o o o e o e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e 1
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